
Dear Valued Customer,

We wish to inform our customers and the public in Αeneral that further to a 
communique issued by the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA), ,ndividual 
,ncome Tax payment is no lonΑer available on our internet bankinΑ platform 
effective 01 January 2021.

AllAll payments would henceforth be processed directly throuΑh the website of 
the MRA.

08 February 2021


